
Telephone: 860-632-3010


OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
June 16, 2023


RE: Joint Announcement of Holy Apostles and the Angelicum Academy regarding their Joint 
Educational Program 

Dear Students and Families, 

We are writing to clarify the June 8, 2023, letter, and associated web postings announcing the 
termination of the partnership between Holy Apostles College & Seminary and the Angelicum 
Academy. We have been in partnership for ten years and the joint program has served students 
very well – many of them earning their Associate’s degree by 12th grade and their BAs a year 
later. 

We understand the significant investment in time and financial resources that students and their 
parents have made in the joint Angelicum Academy-Holy Apostles AA program, and we remain 
committed to supporting them and recognizing the obligations made to students and their parents 
to allow them fully to complete the joint program, including through their Associate’s degrees. 

Students who are currently enrolled with the Angelicum Academy in the Angelicum 
Academy Great Books AA-Track Program (grades 9 through 12 as of Fall 2023) or Fr. Fessio’s 
Theology online courses may continue the joint AA-Track program and receive up to 48 transfer 
credits for the Great Books program and up to 12 transfer credits for the Fr. Fessio Theology 
courses, and the 15 credits directly from Holy Apostles courses online. These credits from the 
Angelicum Academy may be transferred towards the Associate of Arts and/or Bachelor of Arts 
degrees at Holy Apostles, per Holy Apostles' academic program requirements.    

Please refer to the current Welcome Packet for more information: https://holyapostles.edu/wp-
content/uploads/2023/06/Angelicum-Welcome-Packet-June-2023-1.pdf 

This commitment to completion includes any students currently enrolled or who enroll in the 
Angelicum Academy Great Books program at any time on or before December 31, 2023. 
Please contact either Holy Apostles College & Seminary or the Angelicum Academy regarding 
any questions you may have. Holy Apostles may be contacted at admissions@holyapostles.edu 
or by phone at: 860-632-3010. The Angelicum Academy may be contacted at 
info@angelicum.net or by phone at: 719-373-6876. 

Peace and Blessings, 

Fr. Peter Kucer, MSA STD President- Rector

mailto:admissions@holyapostles.edu



